GAME
COMMISSION

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

P.O. BOX 3503 ® 1634 S.W. ALDER ST. ® PORTLAND, OREGON ® 97208 ® Ph. 229-5551

TOM McCALL July 13, 1973

GOVERNOR

COMMISSIONERS

DAN CALLAGHAN, Chairman
ALLAN L. KELLY, Member

J. PAT METKE, Member

FRANK A. MOORE, Member
JAMES W. WHITTAKER, Member

JOHN W. McKEAN
State Game Director

Mr. Chris L. Wheeler

State Engineer

1178 Chemeketa Street, N. E.
Salem, Oregon 97310

Attention: Mr. Larry W. Jebousek

Dear Mr. Jebousek:
Re: Transfer 0-50

I would like to clear up this transfer 0-50 which has been
pending for quite some time.

According to our file record our application dated November 23,
1966 was not returned to this office. Instead it apparently

was mailed from your office to the address of Rt. 1, Tygh

Valley, Oregon. This is the address of E, T. Laughlin, the
superintendent of our White River Management Area, Mr. Laughlin,
however, did not receive it. The latest correspondence from

you relating to this matter was dated May 27, 1971, This was
also addressed to the Tygh Valley address.,

The address mixup was our fault because the wrong address was
on the application. The problem now, as I understand it, is to
prepare a new map for the transfer that will coincide with the
map of 1924 prepared for the office of the State Engineer,
which map indicated lands irrigated from the Highland ditch.

Is there a possibility that we could determine how to proceed
on this matter by getting together in your office in Salem?

Sincerely,
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Clifton W, Lemons

Assistant Lands Supervisor

gp



